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21/03/25 

 

Dear parents and carers,  

 

Year 5/6 Bikeability (Learn to Ride) 

      

In the lead up to the Bikeability course in June, the children will be participating in a 

‘Learn to Ride’ session on Wednesday 23rd April. The session aims to develop mastery 

in cycle handling in an environment off the road.  This will take place on the school 

playground.  

 

If your child has a bike that is in working order please can they bring it to school on 

Wednesday the 23rd of April, along with a cycling helmet that is an appropriate size. 

A road worthy bike is deemed to have pumped up tires; 2 working brakes; and a 

suitable size for your child.  

 

The children love taking part in the Bikeability sessions and this will give them the 

perfect opportunity to learn and practice road safety prior to their transition to 

secondary school. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Thomas 

PE Leader & Year 6/5 Teacher  


